## Rob Stokes



## **Pittwater MP**

23 March 2018

Mr Gavin Butler
19 Belinda Place
NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Mr Butler, Cavin,

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the Greater Sydney Commission's North District Plan.

I have been advised by Transport for NSW that the Review of Environmental Factors for the proposed extension of B-Line services to Newport is still being compiled. I can confirm that a decision on whether to proceed with the proposed extension will not be made by Transport for NSW until after the Review of Environmental Factors is published and community comment is received and reviewed.

I agree that the wording used by the Greater Sydney Commission is premature.

Thank you again for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely.

ROB STOKES MP

MEMBER FOR PITTWATER